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9th February 2022 

Deputy Peadar Tóibín  

Dáil Éireann    

Leinster House 

Dublin 2 

 

 

PQ 1001/22 – *To ask the Minister for Health the number or estimated number of HSE 

employees who tested positive for Covid-19 since 1 December 2021; and if a weekly and 

hospital by hospital breakdown can be provided on that figure.  

 

Dear Deputy Tóibín, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 

the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 

response. 

I wish to advise you that the information you have requested with respect to employees 

who tested positive for Covid-19 is not collected. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Carol Ivory 

General Manager 

Acute Operations 
 

 


